Prayer
Requests at
a glance

1 - For Savannah to
have a safe
pregnancy and
delivery.

2 - For meetings to
continue to get
booked.

3 - For safety on the
road as we travel.

4 - For Ali and
Amos to accept
Christ as their
Savior.

5 - For our Ugandan
paperwork to go
smoothly.

April 2021

MATTHEW & SAVANNAH
GARDNER

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

| Dear Pastors and Friends,

Savannah and I would like to give a special thanks to everyone who has been
praying for the car search this past month. We looked at hundreds of used
SUVs, went on numerous test drives, and talked with many salesmen. After
much searching and even more prayer, the Lord directed us to the perfect SUV
for our needs! The SUV was fairly priced, didn’t have too many miles on it,
and had the extra room we needed for all of the baby items that we will soon be
taking with us on all of our deputation travels. After getting the car checked by
a mechanic, we purchased the vehicle!

One of the unique things about deputation is getting to invite people to a
different church each week. During the month of April, we were able to make
several good contacts while soul winning and then pass the information along
to the pastor of the church we were in that week.

The Lord has continued to prosper us as we seek to raise the necessary funds to
live and start churches in Uganda. At the completion of our ninth month, we
have crossed the half-way mark! May marks the start of our tenth month and
we are currently at 51%. Please continue to pray that we will be able to get to
the field in God’s timing. Also, please pray for our paperwork. Now that we
have crossed the 50% mark, we are going to start working on our Ugandan
visas.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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THIS IS A UGANDAN BUS. IF YOU LOOK
ON TOP OF THE BUS, YOU WILL SEE LIVE
TURKEYS. UGANDAN BUSES TRANSPORT
PEOPLE INSIDE AND LIVESTOCK ON TOP.



